Page 1 of 2

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: benjamin.wittes@gmail.com on behalf of Benjamin Wittes [bwittes@brookings.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2007 8:10 AM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Subject: Re: Bringing Accountability to the U.S. Supreme Court -- Starting with Reporters & Scholars

Dear Ms. Sassower:
press release from you on November 20, it would not be my normal practice to write a response; I
receive enormous numbers of press releases and I respond to them only on extraordinary occasions. If

you have a specific question you would like me to address, though, ask away...

Best wishes,

/b

On Dec 12, 2007 7:58 AM, Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewalch.org>
wrote:

Following up my November 20" e-mail to you, attaching CJA's press release " How Does the U.S. Supreme
Court Handle Misconduct Complaints against its Staff?, attached is my December 11t memo to you, entitled:

"CONTRIBUTING TO SCHOLARSHIP & TEACHING Examining the Truth of David
Margolick's Criticism of U.S. Supreme Court Reporters and Scholars in His September 23,
2007 New York Times Book Review of The Nine: Inside the Secret World of the Supreme
Court ",

I look forward to your response.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

914-421-1200

12/18/2007



Benjamin Wittes

Fellow and Research Director in Public Law
The Brookings Institution

1775 Massachusetts Avenue, NW
Washington DC 20036

(202) 797-4386

12/18/2007
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